Castlecroft Primary School



Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



Monday 13th March 2023

Castlecroft Parent Teacher Association

Dear Parents,

After an excellent response from you to get involved with the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) we now have enough people to take on the key committee roles. We are now ready to organise a general meeting at which we can propose those who have volunteered to take on the roles and formally appoint a committee.

We have noted the comments from working parents to have meetings outside of the working day on occasion so that you all can attend and contribute. Going forward meetings will be at various times and start to use virtual meetings as well as the traditional face to face meetings so everyone can contribute. The priority for the first meeting is for those who can take on committee to be able to attend as this is the key step to restart the PTA. The general meeting will take place on Friday 17th March at 2.30pm in the Community Room here at Castlecroft.

Once again thank you for your offers of support.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Dyall

Headteacher







